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Dear Director, 
 
I am writing to make you aware of my concerns relating to the Greyhound 
Racing Industry ,rumours have been around for years about what happens to 
unwanted dogs, methods used to train and blood dogs and now with even more 
details of the use of drugs its high time that the welfare of these animals 
becomes the number one thought on everybody,s mind.The treatment/cruelty 
handed out to these animals in the name of sport and entertainment can in 
no way tolerated . I do sincerely trust that you will bring into law 
suitable rules and regulations that will control and benefit the lives of 
these animals 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Procter 
 


